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 JANUARY 2017 

TRANSPORTATION 

Dear Families, 

With the New Year 2017, we are excited to continue 

with our new unit theme, Transportation. 

In January, our unit, Transportation will guide 

children to develop concept and awareness of diversity of living environments and explore 

different types of transportation, why we use them, how they are different and/or same, who 

operates these vehicles/machines, and how we stay safe when using transportation. 

Embracing all children and families by ensuring all students feel represented in the 

classroom will be our focus. 

To further explore the importance of family, we invite family members during the week of to 

come in and read to the class or lead an activity during center time. Suggestions include a 

cooking experience (please be mindful to food allergies posted in class), reading a favorite 

book, sharing a new language, song, or type of music. If you are unable to share your time in 

class, you are welcome to share items with the class by bringing it in. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact jdouglas3@schools.nyc.gov  

 

 

 

Parent Engagement  

EVERY TUESDAY @ 2:30PM-3:15PM 

Let us discuss ways in which you can become an active leader in your child’s 

education. We know that when parents believe, students achieve! 

 

 

 

 

Friday, January 27th is 

PRE-K Assembly. COME 

AND ENJOY our show! 

 

School starts at 8:00AM.  

Please be on time. 

 

P.S./IS 262 is a uniform 

school. Please wear 

uniform each day. 

 

Please bring a healthy 

snack to school. 

 

Learning Activities are 

sent home every 

Tuesday & Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 
P.S./IS 262 

500 Macon Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11233 

(718) 453-0780 

www.ps262.org 

Ms. Joeletha Ferguson Principal    
Ms. Desiree Barter   Assistant Principal                                            

Ms. Youman Paraprofessional                             
Ms. Garner Parent Coordinator 

 

*CLOSING DATE REMINDER 

Monday, January 16, 2017    

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
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